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Submission: We live in Yarramalong and we have done so for the last 22 years. My husband and I would like to protest the
implementation of the Storm Water levy being proposed for our district. All our stormwater goes into the Wyong Creek and we
do not have gutters or any other infrastructure for containment of storm water other than our water tank. We live on a 1 hectare
property and although this levy will not affect us it does affect our neighbours and friends. It is unfair and as far as we are
concerned quite ridiculous.





